

Email for Animal Shelter Cynthia C Johnson to: Kathryn L Tyler

11/02/2010 04:13 PM

Here you go.

Cindy Johnson Senior Deputy Clerk, Board of Supervisors 530-621-5393 cynthia.johnson@edcgov.us

---- Forwarded by Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 04:12 PM -----

From:

The BOSFIVE/SLT/EDC

To:

Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

Date:

11/02/2010 02:04 PM

Subject:

Fw: Western Slope Animal Shelter Project

Sent by:

Judi E McCallum

---- Forwarded by Judi E McCallum/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 02:04 PM ----



Western Slope Animal Shelter Project

Eden Halbert to: bosfive

11/02/2010 01:55 PM

Sent by: sierradogs@gmail.com

Dear Supervisor Santiago,

I urge you in the strongest possible terms to retain Western Slope Shelter project funds for the Shelter project and not use these "one-time" capital funds to address the County's on-going operating budget deficit, despite the difficult budget challenge we are now facing.

The permanent shelter is clearly needed. The Board's action in July to move the project forward in a phased approach was the right course of action. Using the capital project funds saved in prior years for a needed community asset does not solve the structural operating budget deficit. Instead, it merely buys a little time while creating future problems by stripping resources from a needed, planned project with no hope of accumulating those resources again.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Eden Halbert

Sierra Dogs

530-503-5183

http://www.sierra-dogs.com

---- Forwarded by Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 04:12 PM ----

From:

The BOSFIVE/SLT/EDC

To:

Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

Date:

11/02/2010 03:26 PM

Subject:

Fw: Western Slope Animal Shelter Project

Sent by:

Judi E McCallum

---- Forwarded by Judi E McCallum/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 03:26 PM ----



Holly Morrison to: bosone, bostwo, bosthree, bosfour, bosfive

11/02/2010 02:47 PM

Cc: Holly, Gary Ellis, Ann King, sgross, Wendi Mae goofydanes, Chris Wagner

, Lisa Van Dyke,

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667

Re: Western Slope Animal Shelter Project

Dear Supervisors Briggs, Knight, Nutting, Santiogo, and Sweeney,

El Dorado Dog Owners Guild (EDDOG) members are located throughout the entire El Dorado County, therefore, each of you are addressed with this communication.

EDDOG understands the difficult budget challenge facing the Board of Supervisors as you consider methods of addressing the General Fund Operating Budget structural deficit projected for 2011/12 and beyond. According to County budget analysts unless sustainable, on-going cuts are made, next year's \$11 million operating deficit continues to grow in 2012/13 and beyond.

EDDOG urges you all to <u>retain Western Slope Shelter project funds for the Shelter project</u> and not use these "one-time" capital funds to address the

County's on-going operating budget deficit. The permanent shelter is clearly needed. The Board's action in July to move the project forward in a phased approach was the right course of action and EDDOG leadership was there to speak in approval of that issue. Using the capital project funds saved in prior years for a needed community asset does not solve the structural operating budget deficit. Instead, it merely buys a little time while creating future problems by stripping resources from a needed, planned project with no hope of accumulating those resources again.

On behalf of EDDOG and its members we urge you to <u>retain Western Slope Shelter project funds for the Shelter project!</u>

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Holly Morrison, President
Gary Ellis, Vice President
Lisa Van Dyke, Secretary
Scott Gross, Treasurer
Ann King, Public Relations
Wendi-Mae Logistics
Karen Ellis, Board Director
Chris Wagner, Board Director
Tamara Cunningham, Board Director

El Dorado Dog Owners Guild (EDDOG)

http://www.eddog.org/

"Enhancing the quality of life for dogs and their owners in El Dorado County"

Come Follow Us On:

Facebook

Twitter

---- Forwarded by Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 04:12 PM ----

From:

The BOSFIVE/SLT/EDC

To:

Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

Date:

11/02/2010 03:27 PM

Subject:

Fw: Western Slope Animal Shelter

Sent by:

Judi E McCallum

⁻⁻⁻⁻ Forwarded by Judi E McCallum/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 03:27 PM -----

JoAnn LoFranco



Letter to supervisors nov3, 2010.docx

---- Forwarded by Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 04:12 PM ----

From:

The BOSFIVE/SLT/EDC

To:

Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

Date: Subject: 11/02/2010 03:27 PM Fw: EDC Shelter

Sent by:

Judi E McCallum

---- Forwarded by Judi E McCallum/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 03:27 PM ----



EDC Shelter

dina savoroski to: bosone, bostwo, bosthree, bosfour, bosfive

11/02/2010 03:07 PM

Board-

I am sorry for the delay in writing this email. I have lived in EDC for 23 years, raised two children here and love this county and my country. I am writing to you all today due to the situation our county has concerning our animal shelter. I admit that I have not been keeping up with what has been going on with the news of the shelter but I am very concerned about this situation. The **animals are the biggest concern** here and every day that the shelter gets delayed......many animals suffer and are being euthanized.

I ask you to PLEASE allow PAWED and other Animal Advocates to help in any way possible so that the new shelter can get built without further delay. We cannot continue to wait for these services. Building a new shelter benefits so many people, creates jobs and is a much needed and necessary service.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I will be at the November 15th meeting.

Sincerely, Dina Savoroski Placerville Supervisor Norma Santiago El Dorado County 330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667

Re: Western Slope Animal Shelter Project

Dear Supervisor Santiago,

I understand the difficult budget challenge facing the Board of Supervisors as you consider methods of addressing the General Fund Operating Budget structural deficit projected for 2011/12 and beyond. According to County budget analysts, unless sustainable, on-going cuts are made, next year's \$11 million operating deficit continues to grow in 2012/13 and beyond.

I urge you to retain Western Slope Shelter projects funds for the Shelter project and not use these "one-time" capital funds to address the County's on-going operating budget deficit. The permanent shelter is clearly needed. The Board's action in July to move the project forward in a phased approach was the right course of action. Using the capital project funds saved in prior years for a needed community asset does not solve the structural operating budget deficit. Instead, it merely buys a little time while creating future problems by stripping resources from a need, planned project with no hope of accumulating those resources again.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

JoAnn and Dominick LoFranco

---- Forwarded by Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 04:12 PM ----

From:

The BOSFIVE/SLT/EDC

To:

Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

Date: Subject: 11/02/2010 04:09 PM Fw: budget workshop 11/3

Sent by:

Judi E McCallum

---- Forwarded by Judi E McCallum/PV/EDC on 11/02/2010 04:08 PM -----



budget workshop 11/3

Mary Lou Giles to: bosone, bostwo, bosthree, bosfour, bosfive

11/02/2010 04:05 PM

Dear Supervisors Knight, Nutting, Sweeney, Santiago, and Briggs,

Here I am again! I can't attend the Budget Workshop meeting tomorrow; I'll be busy teaching struggling students to read. However, I wanted to point out once again that using the funds set aside for the West Slope Animal Shelter to solve the county's structural budget problem would be no solution at all. If you were to bow to the pressure you will no doubt receive from some factions and make that choice, by this time next year you would be facing two large problems instead of one. You would still have a budget gap and you would have no animal shelter and no possiblity of ever generating the necessary capital to build one. The CAO clearly pointed that out in the open meeting I was able to attend. I urge you to ignore the self-serving voices you will no doubt hear, and do the fiscally responsible thing: cut outgo judiciously, and attempt to find ways to generate more revenue. That's no easy task, but it is not impossible.

Regards, Mary Lou Giles